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APO SAN FRANCISCO 96557
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Honorable John Young
House of Representatives
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Mr. Young:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your inquiry of 24 July 1968 in the
interest of Private E-2 Cornelio Lugo, US 54 720 032, a member of Headquar-
ters and Headquarters Battery, 2d Battalion, 2lst Artillery, Schofield
Barracks, Hawaii.

An inquiry is being made into this matter and you will be furnished a
further report within the very near future.

Sincerely yours,

WILLIAM G. MAYO
LTC, AGC
Adjutant General


